
RECALL NOTICE 

Masco Cabinetry Announces Voluntary Recall of KraftMaid® Floating Island Base, 
Peninsula Floating Island Base, Chopping Block Table and freestanding base, 

vanity or tall cabinets specified with the Void Toe Kick option that are not secured 
to a wall or to the floor. 

 

Model numbers beginning in FIB, PFIB, or CBT, or any model number ending in –VTK 

 

Hazard: The recalled cabinets pose a potential tip-over hazard when the drawer(s) or 
roll-out tray(s) are extended. 
 
Recalled Product: The Floating Island Base and Peninsula Floating Island Base were 
sold from 1999 through July 2016. The Chopping Block Table was sold from 2000 
through July 2016.  Base, vanity and tall cabinets with Void Toe Kick option were sold 
from March 2004 through the present. 
 
Remedy: If your product resembles any of the images above, you should immediately 
stop using the cabinets and contact Masco Cabinetry for a product modification kit or 
refund. 
 

For more information: 
855-891-7076 

8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. ET Monday-Friday 
 

www.mascocabinetry.com/safety-notice 
 

Post Until April 22, 2017 

 

http://www.mascocabinetry.com/safety-notice

